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Boardman Arts Park: Funding Received from OAC 

Boardman Arts Park, Where Community and Creativity Meet 

 

Boardman Arts Park is grateful to share new funding the Park has received from the Ohio Arts Council. ​

 

Through the Sustain Grant, Boardman Arts Park received $5,111, which covers a portion of operations. 

The Sustainability program within the Ohio Arts Council provides general operating support to arts and 

cultural organizations that make an important contribution to the health and vitality of Ohio 

communities. Sustainability grants ensure that public support of the arts continues to play an integral 

role in sustaining the rich past and vibrant future of Ohio through flexible and reliable funding for annual 

arts programming.​

​

Boardman Arts Park was also awarded $10,699 by the Ohio Arts Council. This funding covered over 1/3 

of the performers’ costs between July 2025 and June 2026, including the eight performers in the 

Delaware Music Festival, Hard Days Night (Beatles tribute band), the Central Ohio Symphony Orchestra, 

Arena Fair Theatre, Princesses and Superheroes (an interactive family show), and in May 2026, Full Moon 

Fever, a Tom Petty and Stevie Nicks tribute band.​

​

Roxanne Amidon, Director of Boardman Arts Park, shares, “While the Arts Park applied for and received 

the funding, many Delaware performers benefited from our collaboration!”​

​

With this continued funding, Boardman Arts Park has the special privilege of being able to offer many 

free and low-cost events to the community. The mission of Boardman Arts Park is “To connect people 

through creative experiences and unique events in an innovative park setting". To stay up to date on 

development within Boardman Arts Park and upcoming events, visit the Park’s website 

BoardmanArtsPark.org and follow the Park on Facebook and Instagram: /boardmanartspark. 

 


